Dear Senator _____
On behalf of YOUR ORGANIZATION HERE, I strongly urge you to vote “yes” on the PATH Act to demonstrate your support for charitable giving and the nonprofit sector.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A permanent IRA Charitable Rollover plus enhanced deductions for food inventory gifts and conservation easements will end years of uncertainty for donors and charities, and will open new opportunities for giving.
This bill will have a real and positive impact on your constituents – ourselves, and the ones that we serve. We strongly encourage you to support this bipartisan legislation and ensure that the PATH Act becomes law as soon as possible. 
Sincerely,
YOUR NAME
YOUR TITLE
YOUR ORGANIZATION

